
Welcome Knights and Ladies to the Texas State Council  

119th State ConvenƟon! 

Please make the most of your convenƟon by:  

1)  ParƟcipaƟng in the educaƟonal sessions; Council members covering 
different subjects  

2) Arriving on Ɵme for the business and caucus sessions.   

3) Carrying, and displaying proudly (when asked), your 2023 Knights of 
Columbus membership card. 

4) MeeƟng new people from other councils and learning about their 
projects and acƟviƟes.  Lots of great ideas out there!  

5) AƩending the Memorial Mass and collecƟng a Mass worship aid that 
includes the names of those Brother Knights that passed this year.  

6)  Thanking members of the Dallas Host CommiƩee for their hard 
work . 

Have a great convenƟon!   

    Vivat Jesus!  

    Bruce Mallory 

    Texas State Warden 


